

CITY OF WARWICK

FRANK J. PICOZZI, MAYOR

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Building Department

Fire Department Sewer Authority

Tax Assessor Land Trust

Historic District

Engineering Division

Police Department

Water Division

Harbor Management Historic Cemetery

Wildlife & Conservation

FROM:

Lidia Cruz-Abreu, Asst. Administrative Officer

DATE:

March 21, 2022

SUBJECT:

Abandonment Portion of Lakedell Drive

Please find attached a sketch of a proposed abandonment of a portion of Lakedell Drive. Please review this proposal and forward written comments to this office.

Comments:

No concerns with this proposed partial road abandonment from the Tax Assessor's Office.

3-28-22

Date

Signature Dupuis